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jacqueline.sandercock@yrdsb.ca 

Date Event

April 7
School Council Meeting 
7pm

April 10 OSSLT

April 11 End of Semester 2, Term 1

April 11
Team & Club Photos 
12:30-3:00

THORNLEA SS
E-BULLETIN

IMPORTANT DATES

YEARBOOK

APRIL 4, 2025

Photo day portraits will appear in the yearbook UNLESS the parent/18+ student contacts the principal in
writing by May 30, 2025. 

It’s time to Pre-Order your Yearbook for this 2024-2025 School Year!

The Thornlea S.S. Yearbook is a hardcover color book of memories for the current school year!

It includes student photos, sports teams, student activities/events, and staff photos.
ORDER ONE TODAY so that you may remember the wonderful memories created here at Thornlea Secondary
School.

April 9, 2025 is the International Day of Pink. The
International Day of Pink is a day when communities across
Canada and the world unite to celebrate diversity and raise
awareness about the need to stop homophobia, transphobia,
discrimination and all forms of bullying. On this annual day in
April, individuals wear pink to show respect for diversity and to
demonstrate support for learning and working environments
which are safe and inclusive of people from all different
backgrounds.
 

Superintendent 
donna.donalds@yrdsb.ca
Trustee
jenny.chen@yrdsb.ca
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3rd Annual Career Night for Students
Our annual Career Night offers Thornlea students an excellent opportunity to explore various
post-secondary and career pathways through insightful presentations from our
parent/guardian volunteers. This event will take place at the school on the evening of
Thursday, May 22, 2025.

We are looking for parents/guardians to share their career journey with our students
on Career Night as a speaker. Please email us if you are interested:
Thornlea.sc@gmail.com

CALL FOR

CAREER NIGHT
SPEAKERS

You can support
Thornlea School
Council by making
purchases at your
favorite online stores
via FlipGive's website
or buying gift cards
to pay for your in-
store purchases.
A percentage of your purchases
will support our various events.
Visit https://shop.flipgive.com/
onboarding/join and enter code
5FLXC7 to join!

Love online shopping?

THORNLEA SCHOOL COUNCILTHORNLEA SCHOOL COUNCIL

This free workshop is designed to promote family digital wellness by helping parents to better
understand how students are using social networking.

Discover ways to help your children use social media technology wisely and avoid its negative effects.

Speaker Jennifer Casa-Todd is an innovative leader and educator who works with schools and
organizations around the globe on literacy, digital wellness and technology-enabled learning.

Presented on behalf of MediaSmarts, Canada’s centre for digital media literacy

Date: Tuesday, April 22, 2025
Time: 7:00 PM - 8:30 PM
Location: Thornlea Secondary School

Please RSVP using this Google Form

The Parent Network: Social Media and Your Kids

The School Council at Thornlea Secondary School invites parents to
a learning event:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeb6FADdAf4GQrNSOfjjywEkZJsrm8VGC2UZu1DL_8Gb4LqKA/viewform?usp=header


SCHOOL NEWS

Pitch Workshop @Thornlea

This week (on March 27th), Thornlea welcomed Ms. Karen O'Meara, a Community Connected Experiential Learning
Consultant with YRDSB. She led an exciting Elevator Pitch Workshop for our business students in grade 10 to foster
innovation, creativity, and to further help students develop problem solving, leadership, communication, and collaboration
skills. The students were so enthusiastic and passionate to present their entrepreneurial ideas to their peers. The workshop
proved to be a great experience for the students! The Elevator Pitch Workshop was a great platform for nurturing the
students’ innovative and entrepreneurial spirit. It was wonderful to see the students’ efforts in action!

Presentation for Parents by Hong Fook 

Hannah Xu from Hong Fook provided our Mandarin speaking parents with tips and strategies they can use to support their
children’s digital health. In her presentation on Wednesday, April 2, Hannah addressed youth stress and mental health, the
negative effects of technology and social media, and how to communicate effectively with teenagers. She also provided
specific information about where parents can go to seek support. This event was hosted by our ESL Department with
representatives from International Education Services also attending. Feedback from parents was very positive, and we are
already looking forward to inviting Hannah back to Thornlea.  
 
To learn about the services provided by Hong Fook, please see below. 
Brief Counselling Services at Hong Fook

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XtEDEH3BAtqHnMiytuz2sS4R9oN88FzI/view?usp=sharing


Experiential Learning - Grade 10 FI Business

Thornlea Students Achieve High Ranking at Carnegie Mellon Competition 





BOARD NEWS 

Budget - YRDSB is inviting families, community members and staff to participate in the Board’s annual budget
consultation process. You can fill out the online survey before April 18 or take part in a virtual consultation on
Monday, April 7, 2025. More information on how to join the virtual consultation is available on the YRDSB website. We
look forward to hearing from you. 

Upcoming Information Session Presented by The Centre for Black Student Excellence

https://www2.yrdsb.ca/board-plans/budgets/budget-consultations
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/board-plans/budgets/budget-consultations


SCHOOL REMINDERS

ATTENDANCE CHANGE thornleass.attendance@yrdsb.ca

CONTACT/TELEPHONE DATA CHANGE
thornlea.ss@yrdsb.ca

STUDENT DATA ACCESS 18+ 18+Student Consent Form

SCHOOLCASH ONLINE SchoolCash Online

THORNLEA SHOP Thornlea Merchandise

Our main office is here to help you regarding student absences. Here are a few notes: 
Edsby does not support absence reporting for high school students.

To report a student's absence, parents or guardians can either email thornleass.attendance@yrdsb.ca or call
905-889-9696. 

When sending an email or leaving a message, please provide the following details:
1)      Student Name (First & Last name)
2)      Student #
3)      Current Grade
4)      Absent date and/or period
5)      Reason

ANTICIPATED ABSENCE FORM
If your student will be absent 5 days or more, please come to the office to obtain the anticipated absence
form. It must be completed by their teachers then signed by the parent. This form needs to be returned to
the office BEFORE their absence.

USEFUL LINKS
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GUIDANCE

Guidance Questions? Visit our website!

Registration for Summer School is online through myBlueprint starting April 15.
 
Summer School courses will take place between July 2 to July 25 for BOTH Online Learning Model and In-person
Learning Model.
 
 Online Learning Model 

designed to be taught in a fully online format
 classes occur online using an asynchronous model with synchronous check-in opportunities with the teacher

 flexible schedule (6 hours minimum per day)
 
 In-person Learning Model 

classes take place in person at 1 of the summer school sites in YRDSB
classes run from 8:45am to 3:33pm

 
Classes offered through both the Online Learning Model and In-person Learning Model will be available by the
end of March.
 
The Guidance Team

SUMMER SCHOOL REGISTRATION UPDATE:

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornlea.ss/guidance/Pages/default.aspx

